
March 23, 1976 

Cliff Andstein 
Research Officer 
B.C. Government Employees' Union 
4925 Canada Way 
BUR.!~ABY , B. C. 

Dear Brother Andstein: 

My apologies for the delay in replying to your letter of December 
23, 1975 - somehow it got lost in the confusion here in the office 
followin g our strike. 

I am enclosing a copy of our recently signed contract with the 
University and a newsletter analyzing our strike of December 3-10, 
1975. ·I hope you find them helpful. 

Re our reduction in the number of wage categories, if you wish to 
talk further with anyone about this, I would suggest you perhaps 
call Dale McAslan at 228-2761 (work) or (home) - she is 
former chairperson of our Contract Committee. 

Our thanks for the copy of your master agreement with the Gov't of 
B.C. We look forward to receiving a copy of the final agreement. 

Sincerely, 

Peggy Smith 
Union Organizer 




